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July 14,2014

Dear Cultural Arts Commissioners,

A Lawrence Girl Scout troop generously donated a beautiful
playground and fence for the many kids and families staying at the
Shelter. A tall wooden fence was built on the west side to block the
children’s view of the jail.

Elizabeth Stephe , former Family and Child Director and
Loring Henderson requested that I work with the kids and have them
paint whatever they want on their fence. I had a drawing day for the
families and then bro1 ht professional exterior mural paints the next
day. I am unable to submit a finished design since they just paint their
favorite things in their favorite colors.

It is the most innocent of murals and I am there to make sure it is
family friendly and doesn’t include any advertising, which would make
it a commercial sign rather than a mural.

So far there are lots of butterflies, flowers, dragons and a racecar
that I am told will “go 70 degrees an hour”. I wish you could see
everyone flock to the fence to paint for hours at a time. I know that
relaxed self-expression distracts and calms people during stressful times
in their lives.

We have painted about half the fence and will continue until it is
covered.

I am requesting approval of this permit and looking forward to
working on our mural regulations with the new Director of Arts and
Culture, the Cultural Arts Commission and Lawrence muralists.

Thank you for your consideration,

K T Walsh



